
 

Our Bell’s Crossing Cafeteria Staff will be serving the annual 

Thanksgiving lunch on the following days; we hope you can join us! 

Grades K, 4, and 5  Wednesday, 11/19 

Grades 1, 2, and 3  Thursday, 11/20 

• Please fill out the form below and return it in an envelope with 

payment. 

• Pre-pay only; no money can be taken the day of the lunch. 

• Check or cash ONLY for visitor meals; NO My School Bucks or 

cards. 

• Money is due no later than Friday, 11/7 as we have to have time 

to order food. There will not be extra available that day. 

• NO REFUNDS 

• Cost for visitor meals = $5.38 per person; Do not include money 

for Bell’s Crossing students – students’ meals will come out of their 

lunch account. 

 

Student First and Last Name ____________________________ 

Grade ___________  Teacher_______________________ 

 

Choice A: Turkey -  # meals _______ X  $5.38 = $________ 
    (not including student) 
 
Choice B: Ham -   # meals _______  X  $5.38 = $________  
    (not including student) 


